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1) LEPOCO folks have been part of monthly demos to 
 oppose a Drone War Command Center in Horsham. 
2) The Peace Boutique had a successful day at VegFest  
recruiting people to make calls to Congress re: Syria. 
3) Members of the Fellowship of Reconciliation’s 
Peace Presence Team in Colombia flank community 
leader Don Conrado to thank LEPOCO for supporting the peace 
community of San José de Apartadó (see page 2 for more). 
4) An emergency vigil held at the south end of the Hill-to-Hill Bridge 
in Bethlehem on September 5th drew over two dozen people who 
prefer diplomacy over dropping bombs on Syria.   

5) As part of the LEPOCO’s annual  
Hiroshima-Nagasaki remembrance events a silent procession left the  
Tondabayashi  Serenity Garden to visit the grounds of Musikfest. 
6) Esther Lee of the Bethlehem branch of the N.A.A.C.P. speaks 
at a rally following the verdict in the Trayvon Martin case. 
Nancy Tate was invited and spoke on behalf of LEPOCO. 
7) The LEPOCO bumper sticker made an appearance 
during the warm-up prior to the  
Bike-Walkathon 
in June. 
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